
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

May 12, 2008                                               Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, 

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of May 5, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Added’s were approved. 

 

The commissioners reviewed the inventory for the sheriff’s office. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Mary Arganbright, Ottawa County Clerk, presented the clerk’s and election fund 

proposed 2009 budgets for consideration. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, presented his 2009 budget for consideration.   

 

Marilyn Heck, County Register of Deeds, presented her 2009 budget for consideration. 

 

Keith Coleman, Emergency Management, talked to the board about the repeater.  Keith 

said that FEMA has approved the emergency plan. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on traffic count on 801 Highway.  John 

reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Ken Stelter, Custodian, presented his 2009 budget for consideration. 

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 7.  Ken said he has been working on 

2009 budgets.   

 

Dave Hardesty, Landfill Operator, met with the board and discussed landfill costs. 

           

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.   
 


